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Memorandum Circular
No. 97-18
September 12, 1997

SUBJECT : Fifty Percent (50%) Discount on All
National Park Fees

In line with the Family Week Celebration on 22-30 September
1997 and to provide a venue for families to spend their time together in
harmony with nature, all members of the family who are government
employees can avail of 50% entrance fee in all existing national parks in
the country covering said period.

Government employees should present their government
identification cards in order for them to avail said privilege.

All the DENR Regional Executive Directors are to implement this
Circular from 22-30 September 1997 and will issue the instruction to their
respective Protected Areas Superintendent Units or Protected Area and
Wildlife Division Chiefs.

The Director of PAWB will monitor this activity.

For compliance.

(Sgd.) VICTOR O. RAMOS
Secretary


